Bank Of Zambia

Vision: To be a dynamic and credible central bank that contributes to the economic development of Zambia

PUBLIC NOTICE

INCREASE IN GOVERNMENT SECURITIES TENDER SIZES

The Bank of Zambia wishes to announce to the General Public and all
investors in Government Securities that the auction sizes have been
adjusted upwards effective 13" December 2017. The tender size for
Treasury bills has been increased to K950 million from K900 million
and the new auction size for Government bonds is K1,650 million, up
from K1,000 million, per auction.

Kindly note that the Bank of Zambia reserves the right to accept bids up
to 20 percent above the revised tender sizes.
For further information and clarification please contact:
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